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                    09th June, 2021 

Directorate General Health Services,
Govt. of NCT of Delhi,
Swasthya Sewa Nideshalay Bhawan,
F-17, Karkardooma

Delhi – 110032 


The Delhi Medical Council has received a complaint of Ms. Neha, forwarded by the Office of the Dy. Commissioner of Police, West Dist, Delhi, against Amar Leela Hospital Pvt. Ltd., B-1/6, Janak Puri, Main Najafgarh Road, New Delhi-110058, it is observed that the complaint pertains to irregularity in the functioning of the hospital viz. overcharging by a Amar Leela Hospital Pvt. Ltd; hence, the same is being forwarded to the Directorate General of Health Services, Govt. of NCT of Delhi, for appropriate action, under intimation to the complainant.  A copy of the complaint and documents submitted therewith are attached herewith.  
(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary

Copy to : 
1) Ms. Neha, nehabangia666@yahoo.com  – for information.  
2) ACP/PG, For Dy. Commissioner of Police, West District, Office of the Dy. Commissioner of Police West Distt., Janak Puri, New Delhi-110058-w.r.t. letter No.5709/Compt. (W)/DA-VII dated New Delhi dated 01.06.2021-for information. 
